
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH OF THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS CHURCH, MANVILLE, NEW JERSEY 

 

 

Monday, April 15 (Poniedziałek)  

  8:00AM For the People of the Parish 

11:00AM †Cindy Giraldi (Anniv.) r/o John & Charlotte  

               Snow 

 

Tuesday, April 16 (Wtorek)  

  8:00AM †Mary & John Mazewski Jean Elguicze & 

               family 

11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English 

 

Wednesday, April 17 (Środa)  

11:00AM God’s Blessing for Gerry Dalfonzo r/o Louise 

               Upshaw 

  7:00PM OLPH Novena and Mass in Polish 

 

Thursday, April 18 (Czwartek)  

  8:00AM Wednesday Novena Intentions 

11:00AM †Eleanor & Edward Przybylkowski r/o Linda 

               Blath & family 

 

Friday, April 19 (Piątek)  

11:00AM †Anna Vinchur r/o family  

11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotion in English 

  7:00PM God’s Blessing for Sabrina Zolnierczyk r/o 

               parents 

 

Saturday, April 20 (Sobota)  

  8:00AM †John Koronkiewicz r/o Jean Eguicze & family 

11:00AM †Kazimierz Wiercinski r/o wife & children 

  2:00PM Nuptial Mass:  

                  Peter Glenn Calulo and Danielle Abramowicz 

  6:00PM †Robert Marsicano r/o wife & family 

 

Sunday, April 21 (Niedziela)  

  7:00AM †Eugene Kolodziej r/o wife & children 

  8:30AM †Bernard & Dorothy Riccadonna r/o daughter, 

               Marie & family  

10:00AM †Living & Deceased Members of the Altar  

               Rosary Society 

11:30AM †Zdzislaw & Helena Ornowski r/o daughter, 

               Miroslawa  

 

The Sanctuary Lamp will burn this week for the 

repose of the soul of Piotr Szeremeta at the 

request of the Oldock & Basick Families. 

 

The Altar Bread is consecrated this week in 

memory of Jadwiga Terpilowski at the request of 

Dotty Gluch and Margaret Todaro. 

 

EXPOSITION OF THE  

BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 

 

Saturday 

8:30 – 9:00 AM 

Our Lady of Częstochowa Chapel 

 

"Amen, amen, I say to you, when you were 

younger, you used to dress yourself and go 

where you wanted; but when you grow old, 

you will stretch out your hands, and 

someone else will dress you and lead you 

where you do not want to go." He said this signifying by what 

kind of death he would glorify God. And when he had said this, 

he said to him, "Follow me." - Jn 21:18-19 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 14, 2013 

 

Sunday: Acts 5:27-32, 40b-41/Rv 5:11-14/Jn 21:1-19 or  

     21:1-14 

Monday: Acts 6:8-15/Jn 6:22-29 

Tuesday: Acts 7:51--8:1a/Jn 6:30-35 

Wednesday: Acts 8:1b-8/Jn 6:35-40 

Thursday: Acts 8:26-40/Jn 6:44-51 

Friday:  Acts 9:1-20/Jn 6:52-59 

Saturday: Acts 9:31-42/Jn 6:60-69 

Next Sunday: Acts 13:14, 43-52/Rv 7:9, 14b-17/Jn 10:27-30 

 

3RD SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

The one hundred fifty-three fish in today’s Gospel have 

been the subject of much speculation over the years. For example, 

some say that one hundred fifty-three was the number of known 

fish species at the time, others that it was the number of countries 

known to exist. So one way to look at today’s celebration is to see 

it as an invitation to spread the Good News to the whole known 

world. That is what the Church has done throughout history. 

Perhaps our prayer today can be to understand what our role is in 

that evangelizing mission. 

 States and provinces regulate fishing seasons within their 

own boundaries. For some species, the fishing season is open all 

year long. For others, there is only a brief time that the fish can be 

legally taken. The season for sturgeon spearing in the upper 

Midwest can last just a couple of days depending on where the 

spearing takes place and when the limit imposed by regulation is 

reached. According to data collected in 2011 by the US Census 

Bureau, over thirty-three million Americans go fishing. In that year 

they spent nearly $42 billion on fishing activities including trips, 

equipment, and licenses. The number of people going fishing 

jumped by eleven percent from 2006, making it one of the most 

popular outdoor activities. 

 Peter's fishing trip in this weekend's Gospel is not quite as 

involved as some trips that modern day fishermen might take. 

Since he was a fisherman by trade, he likely walked out of his 

house, grabbed a few of his buddies, and went out in the boat for 

the night hoping to make a good catch. While there was always 

preparation to be done (mending the nets, repairing the boat, etc.), 

from the Gospel story it seems that Peter's decision to go fishing 

was pretty spontaneous. It was near dawn when Jesus showed up 

and they caught a tremendous amount of fish. 

 Any avid fisherman is always ready to go out and fish. 

Once you're out there, it could be just the right moment to pull in a 

lot of fish. Like a fisherman, we never quite know when the 

moment may come to "catch" someone for Christ. As Christians, 

we always have to be prepared to tell the story of who Jesus is for 

us, not in any kind of "preachy" way, but by living our lives as 

kind and loving people. The witness that we give by our example 

is the only kind of net we need to attract others to the Lord. 
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THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

 

 

TODAY, APRIL 14 

HEALING MASS – 3PM – Christ the King Church.  Main 

Celebrant – Rev. John F. Campoli.  Elevator handicapped 

access.  Refreshments will be served in the church hall 

after the service and everyone is invited to attend. 

 

SATURDAY, APRIL 20 

USED CLOTHING COLLECTION – Christ the King School 

9AM -2PM.  Usable & wearable clothing, (men’s, 

women’s & children’s), shoes, (must be bagged 

separately), linens, stuffed animals, and bicycles.  We are 

no longer accepting over-sized toys and baby furniture.  

Please place donated items in well-tied plastic bags and 

bring to the rear of the school located on Chestnut Street. 

The school receives a donation for the total poundage of 

items collected.  Questions?  Call @908-526-1339 and 

ask for Jill Peterson. 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR PRACTICE – 4-5PM in the church.  

NEW MEMBERS ARE VERY WELCOME. 

 

NEXT WEEKEND, APRIL 20 & 21 

THE SECOND COLLECTION taken up after Holy Communion 

will be for the SPRING CEMETERY COLLECTION.  Please 

be generous. 

 

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 

 

NIEDZIELA, 21 KWIECIEŃ 

Druga składka zbierana po Komunii Św. będzie 

przeznaczona na pokrycie kosztów związanych z 

utrzymaniem cmentarza w ramach tzw. SPRING 

CEMETERY COLLECTION. Prosimy o ofiarność! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday May 19

th

 

1-5PM at the Polish Falcon Grounds 

$12 for adults - $ 6 for children ages 5-12 

Children 4 and under free 

 

Tickets will be on sale after all Masses  

NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD THE WEEKEND 

OF THE PICNIC 

Save the Date Summer Camp “Son West”  

July 8-12, 2013 

For more information – 

shctksummercamp@yahoo.com 

Counselors and Jr. Counselors needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

LEKCJE KATECHEZY 

 

TUESDAY - WTOREK 

Grades 2 & 4 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Klasy 2 i 4 od 16:00 do 17:15 

Grade 7 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 

Klasy 7 od 17:30 do 18:45 

 

WEDNESDAY - ŚRODA 

Grades 1 & 3 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Klasy 1 i 3 od 16:00 do 17:15 

Grades 5 & 6 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 

Klasy 5 i 6 od 17:30 do 18:45 

 

EDDIE QUETTE SAYS: 

Please allow enough time so that you arrive at church and 

are seated before the priest and other liturgical ministers 

begin the opening procession up the center aisle.  At the end 

of Mass, the final hymn is our final prayer.  Please stay and 

sing our final prayer.  It is especially discourteous to leave 

before the priest and the other liturgical ministers have 

completed the closing procession down the center aisle.  

Arriving and leaving Mass at the proper time will enhance 

everyone’s worship experience.  Fathers Stan, Slawek, and 

Wojciech and the other liturgical ministers thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

Piknik parafialny 

 

niedziela, 19 maja 

od 1 do 5 PM na Polish Falcon Grounds 

$12 dorośli - $ 6 dzieci w wieku 5 – 12 lat 

dzieci poniżej 4 lat bez opłaty 

 

Bilety do nabycia po wszystkich Mszach św.  

W WEEKEND, GDY PRZYPADA PIKNIK NIE 

BĘDZIE MOŻLIWOŚCI KUPIENIA BILETÓW 



APRIL 14, 2013 

 

 

We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: 

Cecelia Bladzinski, John Bontempo, 

Vincent Chiusano, Mary Fromosky, 

Helen Gazo, Julia Gekosky, Dorothy Gluch, 

Maryann Hughes, Stefanie Incao, Raul Jaime, 

Estelle Kaminski, Stephen Kenosky, Theresa 

Kraska, Wiktoria Lach, Elizabeth Marino, 

Josephine Martens, Gloria Massarelli, John 

Nieliwocki, Hunter Norz, Dolores Novicky, 

Steven Pirello, Robert Petsko, John Scanlon, 

Albert Stanski, Richard Suydam, Maria 

Svaglinac, Zdzislaw Szczepanski, Cindy 

Weigel, Vincent Zujkowski, and Maria 

Zurawiecki. 

God of all consolation give life and health 

to our sisters and brothers for whom we 

pray in your Holy Name. Amen. 

 

 

 

III.  Peter Glenn Calulo and Danielle Abramowicz 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving 

in the Armed forces, especially 

 

Staff Sargeant Francis Fiduk III 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

Sergeant Paul A. Incao 

Captain James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Staff Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

Lieutenant Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 

serving in the military and we will acknowledge them in 

our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good new with us 

when one of the above soldiers returns home! 

 

 

“Celebrating our Cultural Heritage Mass” 

 

The Office for Multi-Cultural Ministry is sponsoring a Mass 

to celebrate our cultural heritage on Saturday, April 20 at 

11:00 a.m. at St. Francis Cathedral. Bishop Bootkoski will 

be the celebrant and homilist. All are invited to celebrate our 

unity in diversity. For more information contact Sr. Ruth 

Bolarte at rbolarte@diometuchen.org 732-562-1990x2454 

 

MASS BOOK OPENING 

 

The Mass book for the second half of 2013 (July through 

December) will open on Tuesday, April 23

rd

.  Masses will be 

taken from 10 to 11AM and from 1:30 to 3:30PM. on a first-

come, first-served basis.  REMEMBER – YOU ARE ALLOWED 

ONLY 3 MASSES PER YEAR PER INTENTION FOR ALL SATURDAY 

NIGHT VIGIL AND SUNDAY MASSES.  THERE IS NO LIMIT FOR 

THE WEEKDAY MASSES.  IF YOU ARE CELEBRATING A 25

TH

 OR 

50

TH

 WEDDING ANNIVERSARY, AND WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A 

MASS SAID, PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE BEFORE APRIL 

23

RD

.  

 

KSIĘGA INTENCJE MSZALNYCH  

NA PIERWSZE PÓŁROCZE 2013 

 

Informujemy, że Księga Mszalna na pierwsze półrocze 

2013r. będzie  otwara we wtorek 23 kwiecień. Intencje 

będą przyjmowane w godzinach 10:00-11:00 oraz 1:30 – 

3:00 PM. Przypominamy, że w tym dniu można 

zarezerwować tylko trzy intencje na Msze Św 

niedzielne. Nie ma natomiast ograniczeń co do 

zamawianych intencji na dni powszednie. OBCHODZĄCY 

SWOJE JUBILEUSZE 25 LECIA I 50 LECIA MAŁŻEŃSTWA 

PROSZENI SĄ O SKONTAKTOWANIE SIĘ Z BIUREM PARAFIALNYM 

PRZED 23 KWIECIEŃ JEŚLI CHCĄ ZAREZERWOWAĆ MSZĘ ŚW. Z 

TEJ OKAZJI. Dziękujemy za zrozumienie i współprace. 

 

CREATING ONE, HOLY, CATHOLIC AND APOSTOLIC 

CHURCH IN MANVILLE 

 

As you may know, Bishop Bootkoski has decreed the 

parishes of Christ the King and Sacred Heart be merged 

to create one, stronger, more vibrant Catholic 

community in Manville.  According to the decree, the 

new parish-to-be is expected to “function as the 

territorial parish for the Borough of Manville, with a 

special apostolate for area Catholics of Polish descent,” 

and will operate as one unified parish with two worship 

sites (i.e., the Churches of Christ the King and Sacred 

Heart). 

 

The physical merger process will kick off with a Joint 

Parish Information Session on Sunday, April 28, 2013, 

from 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. in the CTK School 

Auditorium.   

 

All Christ the King and Sacred Heart parishioners 

and their families are cordially invited to join Fr. Stan, 

his fellow clergy, and the staffs of both parishes as they 

begin to explore the pathway to a successful and Spirit-

led parish merger.  Information will include:  an 

overview of the merger process; the anticipated timeline 

and decisions to be considered during the process; an 

introduction to the formal teams who will be working to 

help implement the merger; and Fr. Stan’s vision for the 

new parish-to-be, which is expected to begin life and 

open officially on January 1, 2014. 

 



THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

 

“God’s Plan for Giving” 

SUPPORTING SACRED HEART CHURCH 

 

The envelopes for the weekend of April 7, 2013 

totaled: 

 

   6:00 PM ???????.. $1,340.00 

   7:00 AM ???????.. $   525.00 

   8:30 AM ???????.. $1,084.00 

 10:00 AM ???????.. $1,263.00 

 11:30 AM ???????.. $   977.00 

          $5,189.00 

 

Easter Collection 2013: $11,353.00 

Easter Collection 2012: $15,678.00 

 

Offertory Collection for Apr. 6/7, 2013:  $5,189.00 

Offertory Collection for Apr. 7/8, 2012:  $5,550.00 

Children’s Contributions                            $     23.75 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

May God bless you.           Fr. Stan 

 

FROM THE PASTOR: "Do you love me....? Follow 

me." (John 21:16, 19) 

Jesus instructed Peter to lead the Church, and 

Jesus also tells Peter about the high price he would 

have to pay.  Good stewards recognize that to 

follow Jesus is a difficult journey requiring great 

sacrifice. They also know that Jesus will be with 

them through their joys and sorrows along the way.  

Fr. Stan 

 

 

OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO SACRED HEART CHURCH 

 

Children’s Good Deeds: 

I picked up sticks for my neighbor.                         Abigail 

 

Helping my Mom cook in the kitchen.                       Anna 

 

I helped Mom make breakfast.                                Adam 

 

I cleaned my toys and I was brave.                        Gosha 

 

Cleaning my room.                                                Mary Z. 

 

I helped my Mom get ready for Easter.                  Natalia 

 

I helped clean up.                                                      Julia 

 

I served the homeless.                                          Novena 

 

I cleaned up my toys.                                              Jaden 

 

Cleaned up shoes.                                            Anastazja 

 

I made my bed for my Mom.               Michael & Siobhan 

 

Cleaned up the car.                                                Steven 

 

I helped my Dad pick a watch for himself.             Destiny 

 

I helped set up for a big event at my school for student 

carnival.                                                                Mary K. 

 

I helped clean the table after dinner.                         Kyla 

 

I helped my Mommy when she was sick.          Theodore 

 

Helping Dad with work.                                           Milosz 

 

I helped my brother dress up.                              Michelle 

 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR FLEA MARKET & CRAFT SHOW 

SATURDAY: April 27, 2013     TIME:  9AM  - 2PM 

 

VENDORS and CRAFTERS WANTED 

V.F.W. HALL, 600 WASHINGTON AVE. 

BENEFITS MANVILLE FIRST AID & RESCUE SQUAD 

RAIN or SHINE! 

BAKE SALE - BREAKFAST/LUNCH AVAILABLE  

 FREE ADMISSION 

FOR INFO/TABLE RENTALS, CALL 

PAULINE (908) 725-1246; ANN (908) 725-2386;  

BETTY (908)725-3694 
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The Diocese has recently formed an Apostolate for 

Military and Veteran Families. You are invited to attend 

our first event on May 2nd from 9:30 AM until 1:30 PM 

with Mark Moitoza, D.Min., Director of Evangelization 

for the Archdiocese for Military Services. He will speak 

again in the evening from 7:30 to 9:00 PM. These events 

are free of charge and will be held in the St. John 

Neumann Pastoral Center. The daytime event will 

include lunch and opportunity for networking. The goals 

for the new Apostolate will be presented by C. Russell 

Ditzel, Outreach Coordinator. Registration deadline is 

April 19th. Please respond to Mary Ann Giannone at 

732-562-1990 x.1630 or email reservation request to 

parish.leadership@diometuchen.org.  
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